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17th May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you know our topic this half term is World War 2 and to coincide with design 

technology week, Year 6 are going to create a rationing meal. This links with the 

National Curriculum objective of understanding and applying the principles of a healthy 

and varied diet and to prepare and cook a variety of predominantly savoury dishes using 

a range of cooking techniques. 

We are asking parents to donate the ingredients for the pupils rationing meal, which the 

children will then be able to eat at the end, after they have prepared and cooked it 

themselves. It would be fantastic if the ingredients could be brought to school on 

Tuesday 23rd May and then any missing ingredients can be supplemented. 

We will also be examining a week’s rations on the Monday, which will be provided by 

the school. 

The ingredients are: 

- 1 large potato, 

- 1 parsnip, 

- 2 carrots, 

- 1 stock cube (vegetable), 

- Corned beef, 

- 1 slice of stale bread 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Laura Sandon-Webb 

Willow Class Teacher 
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